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             27/04/2022 

 
Term 2 Update 

 
Dear parents and carers 
 
It was wonderful to welcome our students back to school today.  
 

In line with some recent announcements around COVID-19, I would like to outline some school 
guidelines.  
 

Household Contacts  
In line with the new regulations regarding household contacts, students no longer need to isolate at 
home if someone in their household tests positive to COVID-19. Further information can be found here 
and is also summarised for you below: 
  

• Must call or email to notify the school that he/she is a household contact  
• No need to self-isolate unless symptoms present  
• If symptoms develop, stay home and get tested  
• Attendance at school permitted (unless symptoms present)  
• Daily rapid antigen surveillance testing is encouraged for 5 days. If negative, students may attend school 
 

Positive Cases 
If a rapid antigen test is positive your child should isolate as someone who has tested positive to COVID-
19. You must also register any positive test on the Service NSW website so you can be linked to important 
health care support and advice. Please let the school know immediately if your child has tested positive 
for COVID-19. 

 

 

 
You can use this decision tree that may assist you 
before considering whether to send your child to 
school or to isolate. 

 
 
 
 
 

RAT Kits 
Additional RATs will be given to students today to assist families with daily testing requirements for close 
contacts. 
 
A big thank you for your continuing efforts in supporting our school and students. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Ms Monica Marchiello 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/management/household-contacts
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/management/household-contacts

